April 29, 1975

Mr. Carl Ulvog
0il Conservation Commission
State Land Office Building
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87503
Re: Case # 54-68
Kenneth M. Hankins, Well No. 1
Unit D,., Sect., 9, Twp, 10N, R.25E.

Virginia B, Branch, Landowner
Dear Mr. Ulvog:

Thank you for notifying me about the hearing that will take place
April 30, 1975 on Case Number 54-68, I regret that I won't be able
to attend due to prior committments out of town.
The only interest we have in this well is as follows; either

1. To make a water well out of it, if possible,

2. To have it plugged according to requirements.
Since Mr. Hankins did not get oil production from this well, nor
did he keep up the lease payments, we have since leased the mineral
acreage to another party in hopes of getting oil exploration started.
Sincerely yours,
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Albert P, Branch



